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Workforce reduction: employer’s duties 3/20/21

With the Covid-19 pandemic leading to many redundancies, the courts are increasingly hearing disputes
over mistakes employers make in laying off their workers. This suggests a lack of understanding of how a
workforce reduction should be achieved lawfully. It is important in this context for the employer to offer
the worker another job before issuing a redundancy notice.
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